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NEWSLETTER MARCH 2017 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Tuesday 28th March  3pm Miss Wragg’s class assembly  

Monday 3rd April Road Safety Week 

Tuesday 4th April  9 – 10am Mrs Holland’s Road Safety with parents 

 2.30 – 3.30pm Ms Manion’s Road Safety with parents 

 3pm Reception (Mrs Holland) class assembly 3pm 

Wednesday 5th April 9 – 10am Miss Wragg’s Road Safety with parents 

 2.30 – 3.30pm Mrs Mulcahey’s Road Safety with parents 

 11am and 2.30pm Nursery Easter Bonnet Parade 

3pm Bolsover Academy to talk to Y6 pupils and parents  

Thursday 6th April 9 – 10am Mrs Turner’s Road Safety with parents 

 2.30 – 3.30pm Y4/5 Road Safety with parents 

Friday 7th April   9 – 10am Mrs Kerry’s Road Safety with parents  

 School Closes 3.30pm 

Monday 24th April  School Opens 

 White Hall Residential Visit 

Thursday 27th April Class/Group Photographs 

 Governors Meeting 

Monday 1st May  School Closed – May Day 

Monday 8th May –  

           Thursday 11th May KS2 SATS  

Thursday 11th May Y3 to Creswell Crags 

Tuesday 16th May Y3 & Miss Longbottom’s class to  

 Yorkshire Coal Mining Museum 

Friday 19th May Y6 & Miss Grafton’s class to  

 Yorkshire Coal Mining Museum 

Thursday 25th May  School Closes 3.30pm 

Monday 5th June  School Opens 

Thursday 8th June Ms Manion’s class to Cannon Hall Farm 

Friday 30th June Y5 to Party in the Park at Bolsover Academy 

Thursday 13th July Sports Day 

Friday 14th July Y2 to Mini-Olympics at Bolsover C of E School 

Friday 21st July 2017 School Closes 3.30pm 

Further details on individual events to follow. 

http://newbolsover.derbyshire.sch.uk/cal.asp
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WALK and TALK 

 

As you are aware the playground is a busy place first thing and we therefore introduced the 

‘Walk and Talk’ rule.  Please help us to enforce this rule whilst you are on the playground with 

your child(ren).  We have found that our pupils are ready to start work in the morning when 

they arrive at school on time and have had time to chat with their friends in a calm 

atmosphere.  The safety rules apply to the children at all times – ie no climbing on the walls 

or railings, and no running in the playground during ‘Walk and Talk’. 

  

 

 
 

BREAKING NEWS! 

 

http://www.newbolsover.derbyshire.sch.uk/ 

 

Over the last few weeks we have been working hard to develop our brand new website.  We 

are still developing some areas and we hope you will have a look at it and find it useful and 

interesting.  It is much easier for us to update, so add it to your favourites as we will be 

updating it regularly.  The pages which will be updated most frequently are: 

 the home page, in particular the calendar. 

 Attendance- which can be found in the Key Information tab. 

 Children’s work in the Pupil tab. 
 

HEAD LICE    We ask you to check your child’s hair at least twice a week.  On detecting 

head lice parents should inform school and children in the same class will be reminded to 

check their hair.  Members of staff, who become aware of crawling lice in a child’s hair, 

will make every effort to contact parents and send the child home for treatment.  

Children with longer hair should have their hair tied back to help prevent the spread of 

head lice.  We do remind classes and teams periodically with a letter home to all parents.  

Further advice can be found at:  

http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/Head-lice/Pages/Introduction.aspx 
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